
  1 

 
 

Date: October 24, 2019 

Submitted by: Corporate Services Department – Legislative Services Division 

Subject: Sustainable Living Leadership Program (SLLP) 

 

The attached letter dated September 9, 2019 from the City of Port Coquitlam was included as 

an information item on the October 8, 2019 Regular Council agenda.  Council passed the 

following resolution: 

 

RC19/447 

THAT the letter dated September 9, 2019 from the City of Port Coquitlam Council re the 

Sustainable Living Leadership Program (SLLP) be considered at the next Council 

meeting. 

 

The letter is now before Council for consideration. 

 

Council direction is requested. 

Attachment(s) 

1. Letter dated September 9, 2019 from the City of Port Coquitlam re Sustainable Living 

Leadership Program. 
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Attachments: - Attachment 1 - Letter from City of Port Coquitlam Council re SLLP.pdf 

Final Approval Date: Oct 24, 2019 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Dorothy Shermer 

Corporate Officer 


